COMMENT FORM

INTERSTATE H-201 OUTBOUND AUXILIARY LANE,
VICINITY OF H-3UNDERPASS TO FORT SHAFTER OFF-RAMP
COMMUNITY NOISE CONTROL, VARIANCE APPLICATION NO. V-1137,
DOCKET NO. 19-NR-VN-57

The Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) will be holding a Public Information Meeting and
Noise Variance Consultation to inform the public of construction work and to solicit input on the
proposed night and Sunday work on the Interstate Route H-201 from the vicinity of the H-3 Underpass
to the Fort Shafter Off-Ramp. The Project is estimated to begin as early as March 2020 and major
construction activities are expected to be completed by March 2021.

The purpose of the Project isto continue the existing left auxiliary lane for the Aiea/Pearlridge Off-Ramp
back toward Fort Shafter to provide an additional lane through the area. The scope of this Project consists
of installing striping, pavement markings, signage and traffic counting stations; cold planing, resurfacing,
and reconstructing spot areas; cleaning out existing drains; removal of grass and silt buildup adjacent to
roadway in spot areas; and trimming of hedges along the freeway median. In lieu of trimming the
hedges, the hedges may be removed and replaced with atemporary glare screen.

Pursuant to Chapter 342F-5, subsection (h), Hawaii Revised Statutes, HDOT seeks written comments
from interested persons regarding the Community Noise Variance Application for this Project. To
comment on the Project you can complete this form and then fold it, staple it, affix proper postage, and
mail it to us. Y ou may also submit your comments and any questions to the HDOT staff below:

° Li Nah Okita: li.nah.okita@hawaii.gov

Name: Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

Comments:

(use additional sheetsif appropriate)



STAPLE HERE

lllllllllllllllllllllll

Return Address: Place

State of Hawaii Department of Transportation
Highways Division
601 Kamokila Boulevard, Room 609
Kapolel, HI 96707



